Mrs. Linda Broz

Retiree
Auburn, Alabama

Mrs. Broz received a degree in Interior Design and
worked in the retail field for 10 years. She was offered an
opportunity to work for a small start-up company that
manufactured parts for I'T storage systems. Linda worked
there for 16 years learning about all the disciplines
required to run a company. Her skills in administration,
accounting, and human resources allowed her to work in
various industries, including staffing and senior care.

Mrs. Broz was born and raised in Chicago, Illinois. She
and her husband will celebrate their 43rd wedding
anniversary in September of this year, 2022. Mrs. Broz
and her husband happily retired to Alabama in 2013.
They were originally attracted to Alabama because of the
weather and Lake Martin. They discovered Osher
Lifelong Learning Institute (OLLI) at Auburn University
and met amazing people and made friends. They moved
to Auburn in 2016 and so far, "it just keeps getting better
and better for the couple”.

Mrs. Broz is passionate about volunteerism and giving
back to her community.



